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STOCKPILE MANAGEMENT GUIDELINE – for new applicants 
(Collectors and Recyclers) 

 
To ensure continuous improvement of the Scheme, Tyre Stewardship Australia (TSA) have 
investigated options for an acceptable operational stockpile amount to be applied to new Collector 
and Recycler applicants seeking accreditation under the Scheme. 
 
The Stockpile Management Guideline detailed in the flowchart below will be considered as part of 
the TSA accreditation process and forms part of the criteria for assessing and recommending new 
accreditations (Collectors and Recyclers only) to the TSA Board for approval. 
 
In consideration of the options available, including existing State and Territory legislation regarding 
tyre stockpiles and storage, the following Stockpile Management Guideline for new Collector and 
Recycler applicants applies: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information about how the Stockpile Management Guideline might apply to your site in 
seeking TSA accreditation, please contact Tyre Stewardship Australia: 
Phone: (03) 9977 7820 
Email: info@tyrestewardship.org.au 

Is there State or Territory legislation regarding tyre stockpiles and 
storage (including licenses for tyre stockpiles)? 

YES NO 

Decision 1: 
New applicants seeking accreditation 
under the Scheme will be required to 
provide evidence that demonstrates 

their operational stockpile onsite is ≤ 3 
percent of their annual EOLT 

processing throughput/tonnages. 

Application for TSA 
accreditation proceeds to 

assessment/approval 
(provided Scheme and 

State/Territory 
requirements are met).  

Decision 2: 
If it is not possible to determine projected 
tonnage of EOLT processed annually (i.e. 
facility has been operating for less than 6 
months), then the applicant must not have 
a stockpile greater than 5,000 EPUs, as 

this is considered by TSA an 
acceptable operational stockpile in the 
absence of relevant State or Territory 

legislation. 

OR 


